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President: Ann Evans
                                                                                                                       24th May 2019
Annwyl Ffrindiau/ Dear friends
I hope that you are all keeping well.
· Update
The weeks have whizzed by since my last Newsletter, just before the St David’s Day Dinner. Since then members met at the Char Mausum in March for a tasty curry. Then in April, we had an interesting and informative talk from Kay Elders on “Castelli Cymru” and at the beginning of this month, Dai Jones and Tim Jenkins organised a challenging but fun quiz targeting our knowledge on Welsh food, music and of course rugby. Diolch fechgyn!!! 
· Annual General Meeting
As our Annual General Meeting is rapidly approaching, I am writing on behalf of our President and Committee to remind you that it will take place at Northern Rugby Club on Thursday 6th June at 7pm prompt. Please make every effort to attend as this will be our last meeting before the Summer break. We will address the business part first, with the presidential chain of office being handed over to Dai Jones, our new President and followed with a buffet supper.
· Nominations for AGM
President                                         Dai Jones
Senior Vice President                    Tim Jenkins
Junior Vice President                     Vacancy     Nominations?
Hon. Secretary                                Beryl, Jane and Mari will assist each other in secretarial duties.

Treasurer                                         Dai Evans
Committee Members                      Anne Jones, Ann Evans, Canon Glyn Evans, James Thomas, 
Auditor                                             Vacancy     Nominations?            
· Suggestions for our programme for the forthcoming season.
Our current officers and members of the Committee work hard to make sure that our programme is varied and our meetings during the year suit every taste. We would be delighted if, during the next couple of weeks, you could think about ideas and suggestions you would like to have included in the programme for the next season and share these ideas at our AGM (change of night/more talks / more entertainment / more quizzes / more food).

If you would prefer you can Email them to me and I am happy to present them, on your behalf, to the Committee. Please have a think. 
Diolch yn fawr iawn.
· Members News
Some of our members have been under the weather recently and have been undergoing tests and a couple of our members have been in hospital. We have missed you at our meetings but you have been very much in our thoughts.
We have been delighted to see the return of two faithful members to the Society. Malcolm Jones had a kidney transplant operation in 2017, he has now had the all clear and is feeling in good health. 
It is lovely to welcome Anne Thomas back to the Society too, having been unable to attend for a few years. Anne has brought along her friend Sian to the meetings and she has now become a new member. 
Finally, I would like to mention James Thomas, James has only recently joined the Society but has made a big impact, he has lots of fresh ideas and has designed our current website which is up and running. Diolch yn fawr iawn James! 
Looking forward to seeing you all soon. 
See you at the AGM

Pob hwyl am nawr.
Mari
